
February 25, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UE-210979—PacifiCorp’s Draft 2022 All Source Request for Proposals

 

Washington Stakeholder Comment Response Matrix 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted its draft 2022 all 
source request for proposals (2022 AS RFP) to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission) on December 29, 2021.  The Commission issued a notice of 
opportunity for written comments on the 2022 AS RFP by February 14, 2022.  Enclosed is a 
matrix with a summary of the comments received from parties as well as PacifiCorp’s response 
to the comments.  

In addition, PacifiCorp is enclosing updated 2022 AS RFP documents with redline changes 
incorporating feedback received from Commission Staff and stakeholders. 

Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

______/s/_____ 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 
210979-PAC_2022AS_RFP_App_L_Non-price_Scoring_Matrix-2-28-22 
210979-PAC-2022AS-RFP-App-P-Equity-Questionnaire-2-28-22 
210979-PAC-2022AS_RFP_App_A-Q_Umbrella_Document-2-28-22 
210979-PAC-2022AS_RFP_Main_Document-2-28-22 
210979-PAC-2022AS-RFP-Washington-Response-Matrix-2-28-22 
210979-PAC-COS-2-28-22 
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